Athletics Notes 8-8-22


Meeting began: 6:45pm, Meeting Adjourned at 7:55pm

Attendance: Pat Degnan, Daryl Macellaro, Glen Katz, Erin Macellaro, Dave Neu, Rick Gordimer, Valeria Bertoli, Adam Ettinger, Jerry Leibowitz, Lana Gavlin, Barbara Neibart, Jen Cordes, Steve Koenigsberg, Chris Kleinwaks, Joanne Karboniczak, Charleen Snow, Evelyn Mazzei, 


1. Team updates
· Women’s volleyball - finished 7th out of 8
· Men’s softball, currently 2nd out of 8
· Hub Lakes Swim - finished 3rd
· LaMothe Award given to Michelle Cromwell for parent volunteer
· Andrew Macellaro won the Bob Williams award for outstanding swimmer/team member for a non-club swimmer
· Women’s Softball - undefeated
· Golf Tournament - finished 4th
· We have participated in every sport but Diving & Tennis this year

2. Tennis Courts											
· Reviewed and discussed motion we will present to board for new courts
· Financial details will be updated on motion before submitting to Board (need updated numbers from Treasurer)
· Blueprint of footprint will be updated prior to submittal as well
· A final copy will be emailed to committee before submitting to board

3. Budget

· Steve Koenigsberg asked if we should consider AEDs for some locations throughout athletic facilities. Said in addition to purchasing, leasing devices is an option (will add to wish list items)
· Went line by line to make suggestions on 2023 Prelim budget
· Swim team had 3 coaches and 100+ kids. Suggested bumping Salaries up $500 to account for minimum wage increase in 2023
· Uniforms, increasing from $1,500 to $2,000
· 501.12 - increase to $2,000
· Wish list (1-3)
1. Paddle holders for Pickleball
2. Water bottle filling water fountain for A Field 
3. Concrete runways for Women’s Horseshoes
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